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Hello from the committee

At the AGM held on 30th October, the committee was elected:

Chair  

Elspeth Grant 
Vice-chair 
Lorraine Duncan

Treasurer
Eileen Troup 
Secretary
Christine Cowan

Committee
Fiona Hawkins

Stacey Grant

Ellen Grant
Ingrid Grant


Ishbel Hendry

Junior

Hollie Cruickshank

Winter Events programme

Come along to our indoor social events over the winter.
Fri 5th December – Festive  dinner 

3 Course meal at the Silverfjord Hotel in Kingussie, 7.30pm. £25 per head. 

Bookings to Elspeth, email or on BRC facebook page by 1 Dec please.

Sat 20th December – Rat Pack tribute band
Party night at Aviemore MacDonald Highland Resort, dinner and entertainment £41 pp
Bookings to Susan Libeks asap Email susanlibeks@btinternet.com
Sunday 18th January – Dog Walk

Meet at 11.00am at Glenmore Visitor Centre for walk around Loch Morlich and Glenmore. Followed by lunch in the cafe.
Fri 27th February – Indian curry night
Royal Tandoori Restaurant, Aviemore, 7.30pm

Check facebook page or look out for email for time and bookings.

March – Cinema night  - date to be confirmed

Cinema night at Aviemore cinema – date to be confirmed depending on what films are on then.
Check BRC facebook page or look out for email nearer the time for date.
March  - Evening talk – date to be confirmed
Various speakers on equine subjects – to be confirmed. Cairngorm Hotel, Aviemore

 Watch this space – or facebook – for more details!

Your views on Summer events in 2015 

We would like your views on what kind of riding events to hold next year, so that we can offer  events that members will get the most out of and importantly they will wish to attend!

· Would you like more training events? Yes/No

· Would you like more competitions? Yes/No

· Do you prefer league events or stand-alone competitions? 
· What other types of event would you be interested in? (Ridden or non-ridden) Please specify  

· What evening of the week would you prefer for mid-week events? 

· Is transport a problem for you attending events?

· If yes, would having more local events help? eg Newtonmore RC / Alvie Stables

· Is there anything else we should know that will help you to take part in events?

Please send your responses to Elspeth email elspethg29@aol.com or post to Allanroy, Nethy Bridge PH25 3DY by 18th January 2015. Thank you!
Keep in touch

By facebook 

www.facebook.com/pages/Badenoch-Riding-Club/108161035917526?fref=ts
BRC website

www.badenochridingclub.btck.co.uk/
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